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A message to all residents of Mandi and neighbouring areas. 

Today Mandi and nearby districts are facing the second wave of torrential rains, 

heavy landslides, destruction of roads and bridges, flooding of homes and washing away of cars 

and valuables. Our city was attempting to recover from the disaster in July, but unfortunately 

August has brought its own damage.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with all those who have lost their loved ones in the 

crisis. This is nature and it is difficult to face these disasters with a resolute focus. We request the 

honourable government to provide immediate relief and assistance. It is understandable that the 

authorities are also trying their best to respond to this unprecedented crisis.  

We also stand with our students and the university community. All should be rest 

assured that any examination process or any deadlines related to application and admission 

procedures will be adjusted to the benefit of all students, staff and all other stakeholders of the 

university.  

We at Sardar Patel University, stand together with Mandi district, its residents and 

the State, as we face this crisis. We pray to God that the rains subside and we are able to resume 

lives at normal course. 
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